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May 28, 2024 

 
Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham AL 35213 
 
Re: Letter of Support- Mr. Michael Boso 
 
Dear Chairman Wich, 
 
On behalf of STBOA, I offer our continued trust and support to the candidacy 
of Michael Boso, for election to the International Code Council Board of 
Directors as Vice President. 
 
Mike has served the ICC in a multitude of positions over the course of the 
last decade and has served on numerous Boards and Committees within the 
State of Ohio. We realize and appreciate Mikes commitment to the Code and 
Code Officials in the Code Enforcement profession.   
 
It is my hope, and that of STBOA, that Michael will continue to serve the ICC 
in the capacity as Vice President where he can continue his devotion to code 
professionals and to code development everywhere. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William Knickerbocker 
 
William Knickerbocker 
President to: 
Southern Tier Building  
Officials Association  
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           P O. Box 4406 Ithaca, New York 14852 

— Affiliate of the NYS Building Officials Conference, Inc. 
 


